
From: Magnifico, Rose
To: Britto, John
Subject: FW: [External] Proposed development at Yonge & Steeles in Vaughan
Date: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 9:32:12 AM

PH

Rose Magnifico
Council / Committee Administrator 905-832-8585, ext. 8030 |
rose.magnifico@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan l City Clerk’s Office
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
vaughan.ca

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca <Clerks@vaughan.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, July 2, 2020 8:12 AM
To: Magnifico, Rose <Rose.Magnifico@vaughan.ca>
Subject: FW: [External] Proposed development at Yonge & Steeles in Vaughan

From:  < > 
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 6:02 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Bevilacqua, Maurizio
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Proposed development at Yonge & Steeles in Vaughan

Dear Mr. Coles,

I want to express my objection to the proposed development plans at the corner of
Yonge and Steeles  (180 Steeles Ave. West and 100 Steeles Ave. West).   The
number of units being proposed will further overwhelm  the traffic and I have concerns
around the other infrastructure issues it will cause.   Living near Yonge and Centre I
travel down Yonge St regularly, and (excluding COVID times) the traffic is already
ridiculous.   In addition, allowing towers of this size in the Thornhill area is not
consistent with the equity of the Thornhill Village area.   We already have to deal with
The World on Yonge.  

Please consider this objection in your deliberations.  I also request that I am kept
updated on actions council make take on this proposal at 
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Shirley Porjes & Atul Gupta
 Elizabeth St

Thornhill, ON
L4J 1Y1
 
 


